
TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY 

March 27, 2014 

BY HAND DELIVERY 
Vance Broemel, Esq. 
Assistant Attorney General 
Consumer Advocate and Protection Division 
Office of the Attorney General and Reporter 
426 5th Avenue N., 3rd Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 

RE: Response to Request for Records-TRA Docket 14-00004 

Dear Mr. Broemel: 

502 Deaderick Street, 41h Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

Enclosed please find the response to your request for information regarding Berry's Chapel 
Utility, Inc., which you made pursuant to Tenn. Code Ann. § 65-4-11 S(b )(2) in TRA Docket No. 
14-00004. Our provision of the requested information should not be construed as an 
acknowledgment that such information is subject to the Tennessee Public Records Act. 

We have no documentation in our records concerning requests 1, 2, 4 and 5. The materials 
regarding the TRA billing audits in response to request 3 are enclosed on a disk. Hard copy 
information for requests 6 and 7 are enclosed. 

A copy of this letter is being sent to all counsel of record in Docket 14-00004. The Consumer 
Advocate should provide a copy of the response to any party in this docket upon request. If you 
have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

~to~~ 
General Counsel 

Enclosure 

c: Docket No.14-00004 (without enclosures) 
Parties of Record in Docket No. 14-00004 (without enclosures) 
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